
From: Bryant, Kevin <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
To: David WagnerDavid.Wagner@solicitor10.org

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/31/2016 7:52:54 AM

Subject: Re: Solicitor vacancy

Katherine, As you know we lost our solicitor this week. David Wagner is the elected solicitor and is 
asking for Gov. Haley to appoint him now. His swearing in is January 11. Please read his e-mail 
below.

Happy New Year!

Sincerely,
Kevin

Kevin L. Bryant
SC Senate District 3
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625 
c-864.202.8394 
www.kevinbryant.com

On Fri, Dec 30, 2016 at 11:18 PM, David Wagner <David.Wagner@solicitor10.org> wrote:
Hey Kevin, solicitor Chrissy Adams funeral was today and several Solicitors from around the state 
asked me if the Governor is going to appoint me early. I am due to be sworn in on January 11th 
which is right around the corner. My concern is that we are now solicitor less till then, and if 
something were to happen God Forbid. I think the governor can appoint me acting Solicitor till Jan 
11th without a senate vote. What do you think? Can you help me contact the appropriate person in 
Governor Haleys' office. May be unnecessary but I think it would be a wise thing to do. Sorry for 
bothering you on a holiday. Happy new year. Dave

Sent from my iPad
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